
Great News 
 

At National Office we love it when there are new Leaders  
appointed and we want to let you know about our most  
recent addition to our hard working NFRs and Team  
members. 
 

Anne Claessens who is the National Field Representative for 
the Central East North Island Region has added  
another person to her team. 
We are thrilled to welcome Angela Leigh from Te Puke to 
work alongside Anne and Laraine Bennett 
who is Anne’s other Team Member. 
 

Angela and her late husband pastored 
for 9 years so she brings a lot of gifts to 
the ministry of Aglow.  
She is also gifted in worship. 

2018 AGLOW NZ NATIONAL CONVENTION 

Auckland City 

 

Thursday 8th March - Saturday 10th March 2018 

Coming up…. 

25 leaders and  

members  

from NZ 

and Tonga 

registered  

to attend 
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Glenda on Sabbatical.. 
Aglow New Zealand  

National Board life is very 

busy and there comes a 

time when as Board   

members we need to step 

back from the “tyranny of 

the urgent” (to use an expression 

from one of our Advisors) to rest our 

bodies and minds for a time and to 

allow our spirit to be refreshed and  

ministered to by the Lord. 

Glenda who has so faithfully and  

diligently stepped into the role of  

Treasurer over the last 12 months 

and who has now been relieved of 

that duty by our new Treasurer, Julie, 

is able to  allow herself to  

concentrate on getting some hard 

earned rest. 

God has lovingly acknowledged 

Glenda’s need to have the finances 

to be able to take a sabbatical by  

inspiring one of His own to bless 

Glenda with the money to travel. Can 

you imagine the tears that flowed at 

the reality of God’s kindness and 

goodness when this very generous 

(anonymous) gift arrived in the mail! 

So Glenda has put a plan in place 

which will allow her to have 4 weeks 

holiday. Initially she will have a break 

with a friend, they have arranged to 

stay locally at a beach house, then 

she will fly to Perth to holiday with 

family THEN she will meet up with a 

cruise in Brisbane which will take her 

to Noumea,  

Vanuatu and New Caledonia!!! 

We are thrilled for her; please will 

you cover her in prayer as she  

travels, as well as Jeanette, Julie and 

Margaret as we operate the ministry 

with a reduced number until 

Glenda’s return. 

Jeanette is so looking forward to  

having her back as her PA! 

TAX RECEIPTS for  

donations to Aglow  

have been completed.  

Please advise 

    if you have not  

received yours yet. 

Blessings from  

Jeanette, Glenda, Margaret, Julie 

NEW ZEALAND 


